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Vo-cal	held	its	inaugural	meeting	on	Thursday	June	18th,	2015.	The	organization	was	
founded	out	of	a	need	for	a	new,	positive	&	exciting	competition	for	voice	students	
in	California.		
	
Voice	Teachers	residing	in	California	in	The	following	counties:	Los	Angeles,	Orange,	
Ventura,	Santa	Barbara,	San	Diego,	Riverside	or	San	Bernardino,	will	be	able	to	
enroll	students	in	the	annual	competition	and	form	new	friendships	and	
connections	with	fellow	voice	teachers.		
	
Students	who	participate	in	the	competition	will	receive	valuable	feedback	from	
adjudicators	and	have	the	opportunity	to	perform	and	earn	prizes	if	they	win	in	
their	categories.	
	
We	do	hope	you	will	participate	in	the	Vo-cal	Competition	and	provide	a	wonderful	
opportunity	for	your	students	to	audition,	sing	and	grow!	


